
Good Morning,  
 

Thank you for your enquiry. 
 

Pease find below the answers to your questions: 
Questions 

Enquiry - Please could you advise if the numbers of scheduled urban cuts are going to be reduced to 
five or remain at seven cuts in 2020/21? If they are going to be reduced do, you have a map of all the 
areas, which WSCC cut in Mannings Heath and the hamlets in the south of the parish. 
Please could you also advise the frequency of the verge cuts along the A281 and if there will 
continue to be two rural cuts? 

 
Answers 

Urban 
I can confirm our Urban grass is cut 5 times a year the same as we carried out 

last year.   
 
Rural 

Last year we amended our first rural cut to visibility splays only to allow verges 
to become more established, and help with our pollinators and seeding of wild 

flowers. Our second 1-metre swathe and visibility cut ensures safety and a final 
overall verge cut at the end of the season remains unchanged. 
 

Maps 
Unfortunately, we cannot provide maps, however I can provide a list of roads 

and the total area square.  
 
A281 

The A281 falls under our rural grass cutting. Please see the above rural 
frequencies.  

 
Please let me know if you have any further questions.  
 

 
Kind regards  

 
Gemma Mills  
Cyclical Maintenance Co-ordinator 
Economy, Infrastructure and Environment 

Highways and Transport 

West Sussex County Council 
 

    
Location: Western Area Office, Drayton Depot, Drayton Lane, Chichester, West Sussex, PO202AJ 

 

tel:+443302228817
sip:gemma.mills@westsussex.gov.uk
mailto:gemma.mills@westsussex.gov.uk

